## BY EMAIL: David.Glos@cbsa-asfc.gc.ca and Norm.Sheridan@cbsa-asfc.gc.ca

David Glos Norm Sheridan

Director, EIOD A/Regional Director General
Canada Border Services Agency
6900 Airport Road, Entrance 93
Mississauga, ON, L4V 1E8
A/Regional Director General
Canada Border Services Agency
1980 Matheson Blvd. East
Mississauga, ON, L5A 3A4

Dear Mr. Glos and Mr. Sheridan:

## Re: Addendum to our open letter of August 24, 2020 regarding COVID-19 protocols at EIOD

Please consider this as an addendum to our open letter dated August 24, 2020. In the time since our original letter was sent, the following individuals have expressed a desire to add themselves as signatories to the original letter.

Yours truly,

Anna Aazam, Barrister & Solicitor Timothy Leach, Barrister & Solicitor

Imtenan Abd-El-Razik Wennie Lee Waterloo Region Community Legal Services Lee and Company

Richard Addinall, Barrister & Solicitor Douglas Lehrer, Barrister & Solicitor

Arvin Afzali Raymond Lo
Auxilium Law PC Lo & Associates

Mbong Akinyemi, Barrister & Solicitor Guidy Mamann

Mamann, Sandaluk & Kingwell LLP

Lina Anani, Barrister & Solicitor

Sheau Lih Vong, Barrister & Solicitor

Max Berger, Barrister & Solicitor

Marvin Moses

Mary E. E. Boyce, Barrister & Solicitor Marvin Moses Law Office

Michael Crane, Barrister & Solicitor

Astrid Mrkich

Mrkich Law

Johanna Dennie

Legal Assistance of Windsor Constance Nakatsu, Barrister & Solicitor

Howard Eisenberg Yasin Razak Eisenberg Law Razak Law

Ali Esnaashari Nastaran Roushan, Barrister & Solicitor

Mamann, Sandaluk & Kingwell LLP

Preevanda K.K. Sapru, Barrister & Solicitor

Lani Gozlan, Barrister & Solicitor

Moxi Sahi

Stella Iriah Anaele, Barrister & Solicitor Moxi Sahi Law Office

El-Farouk Khaki, Barrister & Solicitor Raphael Vagliano

Jared Will & Associates